Daniels comments.txt

From: Heather Daniels [hdaniels@uwalumni.com] Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 1:39 PM

To: licensing

Subject:

Re: Biergarten at Olbrich

Categories:

Eric

Dear Alcohol License Review Commission-

I live at 3522 Johns St and support the biergarten at Olbrich Park. I urge you to support the proposal in front of you this evening. I know that it is easier to give more stock to opinions that are voiced verbally at the meeting. This tends to favor those without young children. I am unable to attend tonight due to taking care of my 8 year old and helping run a PTO meeting in MMSD. I ask that you take my opinion as seriously as those you hear tonight. I've been to a biergarten in Europe and have seen what an enhancement such an entity From what I know about the plans for this operation, it is very similar to a European biergarten setting. More importantly, an increase in park usage is likely to keep out those who wish to use the park for illegal purposes.

Also, I ask you to note that the letter against the proposal from the Eastmoreland Community
Association has been retracted.

Best Heather Daniels 3522 Johns St

On Tue, Dec 20, 2016 at 10:15 PM, Heather Daniels <hdaniels@uwalumni.com> wrote: Dear Alcohol License Review Commission-

I live at 3522 Johns St and support the biergarten at Olbrich Park. I urge you to support the proposal in front of you tomorrow evening.

The Eastmoreland Neighborhood Association letter opposing the plan was not discussed nor voted on at a neighborhood association meeting so it is unclear that it actually represents the opinion of the neighborhood. It certainly does not represent my opinion or others I know in the neighborhood.

Best Heather Daniels